
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Verizon Contract – GPS Systems 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, April 9, 2024            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve a contract with Verizon for GPS system for city vehicles. Verizon was the company 

with the most references and the lowest cost. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of Verizon Contract. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Reference List 

 


